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J Scott Williams <jscottl00@juno.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 3:32 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTC Secretary,

Iam against RIN 3038-AC61. Please continue to allow 100:1, 200:1 and 400:1 leverage for FX traders in the US.

I have seen no justification for RIN 3038-AC61. Why are you proposing RIN 3038-AC61? Who does it help? It
hurts me.

I’m also against the FIFO rule recently imposed.

I understand what I’m doing with my money in the FX Market.

Again, I am against RIN 3038-AC61.

-jscott-

IJ. Scott Williams <jscottl00@juno.com>
11919 Dakin St. (360) 676-8588
IBellingham, WA 98229-6010


